
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Thursday 

April 13, 2023 
 

 
 The gathering space is open at lunch today for grade 7s. 

 
 Today’s hot lunch is sushi.  Please leave your plastic bins outside your class doors for pick up after 

the food is distributed. 
 

 Girls field hockey players have their first games after school today at UVic. Please make sure you 
have connected with your coaches if you need a ride. Good luck team! 

 
 There is a badminton practice after school today. Please be on time to help set the nets up. 

 Grade 8 boys who signed up for volleyball at Lambrick, please be there today by 3:30. 

 Sadly, the Box lacrosse session for our girls group has been cancelled, as the coaches that were 
coming are now unable to run the practice. Please listen to the announcements in case another date 
is offered later this spring. 

 
 SOGI club will meet today in the library at lunch break. As always, new members are welcome!  

 
 Please remember that scents are prohibited at school.  Please DO NOT wear sprays of any kind that 

smell (ie.perfume, cologne, AXE body spray etc.).   
 

 Electric scooters are NOT to be operated on school property.  Please do not use them at breaks and 
please walk them to the edge of the property at the end of the day.  We appreciate your cooperation 
with this rule to avoid injuries and accidents. 

 


